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The copy-editor changed the acronym in the title ``IMERG'' to ``Integrated Multi-Satellite Retrievals for the Global Precipitation Measurement'' in line with house standards on avoiding all types of abbreviations in titles. The author wants to shorten the title, as they feel it has become too long. The author's recommendation is ``A daily 25\,km short-latency rainfall product merging the Global Precipitation Measurement mission Early Run product with multiple-satellite soil moisture retrievals''.
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